
From: Sarah Mahmood
To: Robert Knop; Joshua Blume
Cc: Kate Keane
Subject: AOR 2022-17 (Warren Democrats)
Date: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 12:58:46 PM

Hi,
 
We are writing to confirm that our client, Warren Democrats, grants the Commission an extension
on AOR 2022-17 until Friday, September 16.
 
Thanks,
 
Sarah N. Mahmood
Associate
Elias Law Group LLP
W: 202-968-4549
(she/hers)
 
CONFIDENTIAL: This email may contain privileged or confidential information and is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s). Any unauthorized use or disclosure of this communication is prohibited. If you believe that you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete it from your system.
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